
Installation instructions
 Accessories

Small screw * 8

Clip * 8
1: Assemble grille.(Install the plastic board on the grille)

Use 8 small screws to install the
plastic board on the top of the
grille

Pay attention to distinguish the left
and right plastic board

Grille * 1

Plastic board * 2

Sealing strip * 1

3:Remove the original grille

1: Remove the 6 top clips in the
original grille（Figure 1）

2: Installing the clips

Install the clip to the corresponding
position of the grille

It is recommended to use the clip
removed from the original grille to
make installation easier.

(Keep these 6 clips, you will need
them when installing the new grille)

2: Pull out the grille

Note: There are 2 clips next to the
left and right headlights that are
not easy to pull out, you need to pry
it with the help of a tool (Figure 2)

3: Remove the foam pad,When
installing the new grille, you need
to install it back (Figure 3)

4: Install the armpr grille



3: Install the foam pad (use the foam
pad removed from the original
car)(figure 3)

5: Effect display after installation

4: Attach the sealing strip (Figure
4)

5: Finally check whether all the
clips are in place.

1: Push the grille to the proper
buckle position (figure 1)

2: Install 6 top clips (use the 6
clips removed from the original
grille)(figure 2)


